
 
 
 
Collaborations in Pre-Health Care Education 
Meeting Minutes for February 4, 2022 
 

1.  Dan Mondoux discussed the process of identifying a research project. 
2. Ana Abendschein and Kelly Reed made a presentation regarding pathway services for 

students. 
3. We discussed study table scheduling for the semester. 
4. We discussed the strategy for curriculum mapping in the Google spreadsheet. 
5. Our next meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 4, 2022 at 11:30 AM 

 
 


